
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Cheryl McCarthy 

 

CC: Board of Education 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

Date:  May 21, 2019 

 

Re:  2019-20 Breakfast and Lunch Price Recommendation 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Attached is a memorandum from Mr. David Gray recommending pricing for the student 

breakfast and lunch programs for the 2019-2020 school year.  The recommended prices meet the 

National School Lunch Program guidance concerning Paid Lunch Equity. 

   

The administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the meal pricing for the 

student breakfast and lunch program for the 2019-2020 school year.  

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

 

 

Thank you. 
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